
 

Memorandum 20-173 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  OCTOBER 21, 2020 

SUBJECT:  LETTER TO GOVERNOR DUNLEAVY FROM CITY COUNCIL RE: COMMUNITY 
SPREAD OF COVID-19  

The attached letter has been provided by Councilmember Lord for review and approval to 
submit to Governor Dunleavy. 

 

 

 

Recommendation:  Approve the letter to be signed by the Mayor on behalf of the City Council. 


